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From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 1:18 PM

To: Devlin Higgins

Cc: David Dowds; Dale Mailhot; Katherine Fleming; Marguerite McLean; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Florida City Gas - Confidential DN 09846-09

Thank you for the clarification.

From: Devlin Higgins

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 1:16 PM

To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: David Dowds; Dale Mailhot; Katherine Fleming; Marguerite McLean; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Florida City Gas - Confidential DN 09846-09

Yes, please return confidential document 09845-09. Thank you, and sorry for any confusion.

Devlin Higgins

Regulatory Analyst s
Division of Economic Regulation et
Florida Public Service Commission ’

DHIGGINS@PSC. STATE FL.US T
Voice: 850-413-6433
Fax: 850-413-6434

From: Kimberiey Pena

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 1:13 PM

To: Devlin Higgins

Cc: David Dowds; Dale Mailhot; Katherine Fleming; Marguerite McLean; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Florida City Gas - Confidential DN 09846-09

Devlin, can you confirm that you want the confidential document 09845-09 instead of DN 09846-09, which is
the redacted version.

From: Kimberiey Pena

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 11:28 AM

To: Devlin Higgins

Cc: David Dowds; Dale Mailhot; Katherine Fleming; Marguerite McLean; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Florida City Gas - Confidential DN 09846-09

Per this e-mail, we will return the document to the source. Thank you.

SCCUMENT NUMRIR-DATS
From: Devlin Higgins a
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 10:54 AM 10070 sep30 s
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To: Kimberley Pena
Cc; David Dowds; Dale Mailhot; Katherine Fleming
Subject: Florida City Gas - Confidential DN G9846-09

Kim,

Please return Confidential DN 09846-09, in Docket 090004-GU to the source. Thank you very much.

Devlin Higgins

Regulatory Analyst

Division of Economic Regulation
Florida Public Service Commission

DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US

Voice; 850-413-6433
Fax: 850-413-68434

9/30/2009




